
May 2024

Greetings, community!

A message from Corcoran Neighborhood Organization and Midtown Farmers Market Director
Mo:

There will not be a Tuesday market for the 2024 season. This decision was not made lightly,
and was deeply considered as we are committed to providing as much access to food as we
can to as many people as we can. Over the last year we saw less vendors interested in
Tuesdays, safety concerns, and less and less community members showing up to Tuesday
evening markets. We are taking a break to plan and strategize in hopes of eventually returning
to weekdays to ensure we can make the impact needed and provide the experience we strive
for and you all deserve. While we know some of you may be saddened about this change, we
are using this time to train on new staff, revamp our social media and website, continue creating
impactful partnerships in the community, and maintaining Saturday Markets as a fun,
accessible, safe place to share space.

Catch us every Saturday 8am-1pm, May 4th - October 26th 2024!
@ 2225 E. Lake St.
Minneapolis, MN
55407

Thank you all for the support!
Mo Hanson
Director of Programs & Partnerships
Corcoran Neighborhood Organization/
Midtown Farmers Market


